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RECOMMENDATION

1. That the Partnership notes the content of the report

Background

The consultation on the Draft Commissioning Plan for future Targeted Youth 
Services, is now open until 27th April 2017.  

The document, along with other related documents are available on the 
Bristol City Council website (please see Related Documents section at the 
bottom of the webpage): https://bristol.citizenspace.com/people/targeted-
youth-services-commissioning-plan/ 

Please book to attend the consultation events at the links below:

Young Person’s event: 29th March, 5pm to 7.30pm at City Hall.  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/have-your-say-bcc-targeted-youth-services-
young-persons-event-tickets-31634514685 

In addition to the consultation events you can also have your say via our 
online survey which is on the BCC consultation hub: 
http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/TargetedYouthServices/  or through email 
byl@bristol.gov.uk .  

Further information on the commissioning plan can be found in Appendix 12a


